
   
 

  
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 17/18: 568 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 20/03/18.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information.  
 
1. The name of your Trust. 
 
Northampton General Hospital Trust 
 
2. The names of the hospitals within your Trust. 
 
Northampton General Hospital  
 
3. The ICU’s conducting haemofiltration / CRRT within your Trust. 
 
Critical Care Unit (ITU/HDU) 
 
4. The number of patients treated with CRRT per year within your Trust. 

 
From 18/2/17 to 17/2/18 there were 986 patients admitted to Critical Care, out of those 
135 are showing as being filtered. 
 
5. Current provider of CRRT services to your Trust. 
 
Prismaflex 
 
6. The preferred CRRT modality. 

 
CVVH or CVVHDF 
 
7. The name of the Lead Clinician, in each hospital, responsible for CRRT services. 
 
It is not Trust practice to divulge the details for staff members below board level, 
however, we would be happy to forward on correspondence on your behalf. 
 
8. The name of the person in Procurement responsible for the CRRT contract in your Trust. 

 
It is not Trust practice to divulge the details for staff members below board level, 
however, we would be happy to forward on correspondence on your behalf. 
 
9. Date of the next tender for CRRT services. 
 
2019 at the earliest.  



 
10. A copy of the previous successful tender for CRRT services. 

 
Your request for this information has been given careful consideration. However, the 
Trust is not able to give you the information because it is exempt from disclosure 
under Section 43(2) Commercial Interests. To provide the information as requested, 
would be disclosing information which is commercially sensitive and could endanger 
the commercial interests of the Trust. 
 
11. CRRT contract value per annum. 
 
Your request for this information has been given careful consideration. However, the 
Trust is not able to give you the information because it is exempt from disclosure 
under Section 43(2) Commercial Interests. To provide the information as requested, 
would be disclosing information which is commercially sensitive and could endanger 
the commercial interests of the Trust. 
 
 


